
NOTICE OF SPECIAL PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The annual budget hearing of Regional School District No. 17 of the 

State of Connecticut, whose member towns are the towns of Haddam and 

Killingworth will be held at the Central Office Board Room, 57 Little 

City Road, Higganum on Thursday, May 12, 2016 at 7:00 PM. 
 
A copy of the proposed budget recommended by the Superintendent of 

Schools is on file and available for inspection in the offices of the 

town clerks of Haddam and Killingworth, and at the office of the 

Superintendent of Schools at 57 Little City Road, Higganum, CT. 
 
Joel D'Angelo, Board Chair 
Regional School District No. 17  

Board of Education 


